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table.Travel New York This photo taken March 29, 2011
shows a view of Manhattan's Highline park with an artificial
tree constructed by artist Brian Roulson. Roulson created the
57-foot-tall "tree" of aluminum and wood that sits alongside
the West Side Highway on Manhattan's Highline park. The
55-foot-wide artificial tree can be moved from location to
location. (AP Photo/Mark Lennihan) This photo taken March
29, 2011 shows a view of Manhattan's Highline park with an
artificial tree constructed by artist Brian Roulson. Roulson
created the 57-foot-tall "tree" of aluminum and wood that sits
alongside the West Side Highway on Manhattan's Highline
park. The 55-foot-wide artificial tree can be moved from
location to location.The 59-year-old former actor was an
outsider at the Conservative party's annual conference this
week, because the party decided to go with the party's
deputy chairman, the former Labour MP Michael Gove.
Tommy Robinson, the founder of the far-right EDL, had
previously been strongly critical of a number of Labour MPs
on social media, including Keir Starmer, who recently
defended anti-fascism protest through stunts such as a naked



protest run. “I just felt a bit out of place being surrounded by
guys and girls... that I was completely at ease with,"
Robinson told the Mirror. "Obviously, I had my views but I
wanted to do something different. I wanted to do something
that was a bit more fun.” "I wanted to do something that
made people smile and had an element of fun.” Robinson,
who is also now an MEP for the Yorkshire and Humber
region, said he got "th
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